
Job Shadow 
 

Job Shadow Day is an experience that gives 8th grade students’ 
additional learning beyond a typical day in the classroom.  A 
presentation is made to students in early February.  Eighth grade 
students and their parents are responsible for contacting mentors.  
Students then write a follow up letter through instruction in 
Language Arts class.  The week prior to the job shadow day, 
students are instructed to contact the mentor again to remind 
them they are coming and to make arrangements for time, lunch 
and transportation.  When the activity is over, mentors complete a 
written evaluation on the experience.  This is a great opportunity 
for the 8th grade students to start thinking about what they will do 
after high school. 


